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Roberta DiMezza

From: Gregory Zuckerman <gregoryzuckerman91@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 10:04 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: OPPOSE HB 5447

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I oppose HB 5447 because no government should ever think of being the fashion police 
 
Greg Zuckerman 
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